
 

1 

 WEDNESDAY, December 20, 2023 
 

Site Walk Minutes from 237 Locke Road 

Site Walk with Kurt Jackson Owner 

 
The site visit commenced at 3:00 PM. 
 
Present were:  David Choate, Elizabeth Sanborn, Frank Lagana and Jenn Madden (arrived 
late). 

- home built in early 1800s 

- one of three Locke homesteads on Locke Road 

- Owner, Kurt Jackson gave us a thorough tour, including the basement.’ 

- He plans on maintaining the barn, but wants to take down the house to reposition a 

new home more centered on the lot and back from the road. 

- After much discussion, he is willing to give the house to anyone who will move it. 

- D. Choate will ask Steve Bedard of Bedard Preservation to visit it to make sure it is 

‘movable’. 

- The DRC members need to meet to determine the importance and significance of the 

house at their next meeting. 

The site visit concluded at 4:00 PM. 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Elizabeth Sanborn 


